
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CLIENT FILE NO.: 4351.10 

 

August 9, 2013 

 

Dee Genaille, P.Eng. 

The Manitoba Water Services Board 

P.O. Box 22080 

Brandon MB  R7A 6Y9 

 

Dear Ms. Genaille: 

  

Re: Cartier Regional Water Cooperative Inc. - Water Treatment Plant Expansion 

 

Thank you for your Proposal submitted pursuant to The Environment Act. 

 

The contact person assigned to co-ordinate review and assessment of the Proposal is: 

 

Bruce Webb    

Telephone: 204 945-7021 

E-Mail: bruce.webb@gov.mb.ca  

 

Your Proposal will be advertised in the media (copy attached), placed in the Public Registries 

and circulated to government departments for review. 

 

The above contact person may be in contact with you for further information as may be required. 

 

Yours truly, 

 

“original signed by” 

 

Tracey Braun, M.Sc. 

Director 

Environment Act 

 

Enc. 

c:  

 Public Registries 
 

Climate Change and Environmental Protection Division 
Environmental Approvals Branch 
123 Main Street, Suite 160, Winnipeg, Manitoba  R3C 1A5 
T 204 945-8321   F 204 945-5229 

www.gov.mb.ca/conservation/eal 


